



اشتراک الماس ماز

بهترین انتخاب برای کنکور ۱۴۰۱ اولین و آخرین خرید سال کنکور با خرید این اشتراک تمامی محصولات ماز برای شما فعال میشود (آزمون - کلاس - همایش - پروژه جمعبندی - نکته و تست - دوپینگ)

https://liink.ir/6bf2

برای شرکت در آزمونهای ماز و مشابهت مطابقت ماز با کنکورهای سراسری روی لینک زیر کلیک کنید. 😊

www.biomazeedu.ir

Part A. Grammar and Vocabulary

Directions: Questions 76-87 are incomplete sentences. Beneath each sentence you will see four words or phrases marked (1), (2), (3), and (4). Choose the one word or phrase that best completes the sentence. Then mark your answer sheet.

76-	After shethings.	- the body of her husb	oand, the police asked	her to collect his personal		
	1) had identified	2) has identified	3) was identified	4) was identifying		
77-	353	fish, the male, not the	0.50			
	1) for caring the y					
	3) caring for the young		2) the young for caring4) the caring young for			
78-		stions were m	rade at the meeting wei	re not very helpful.		
	1) as	2) they				
79-	Because drawing	was so closely related		was probably art		
	form to develop.			3 2		
	1) early	2) earlier	3) as early as	4) the earliest		
80-	On August 26, he			g day began his on		
	his electric light b					
	1) generations	2) experiments	3) combinations	4) inventions		
81-				made by over 80 artists.		
	1) pottery	2) treasure	3) crops	4) tools		
82-	What better way	of finding fo	r your own garden that	n by visiting others.		
		2) inspiration				
83-				everything possible to save		
	the girl's life.					
	1) defended	2) consumed	3) warned	4) transmitted		
84-	Items on the men	u from Chine	se food like hotpot and	dumplings to Italian pasta		
	dishes.			5 (5)		
	1) range	2) choose	3) expand	4) generate		
85-	Many parents feel that in some way they can offer a more education a					
		2) physical				
86-	What schools tead	ch in a certain subject	or at a particular gra	de level still varies		
	among states and	countries.				
	1) suddenly	2) actually	3) gradually	4) widely		
87-	Ed met most of h	is friends at the gym.	Now once a week, the	ey all meet up and exercise		
	together by going for bike rides around the city. As the saying goes,					
	1) practice makes perfect		2) easy come, easy go			
	3) birds of a feath	er flock together	4) two heads are be	etter than one		

Part B. Cloze Test

Directions: Questions 88-92 are related to the following passage. Read the passage and decide which choice (1), (2), (3), or (4) best fits each space. Then mark your answer sheet.

When you are going to give a book talk, you need to prepare it carefully. First, you should choose a book that you enjoyed (88) ------ well. You will give a better talk if you feel (89) ----- talking about it. After you (90) ----- on the book, make notes about what you want to say. Use small note cards or pieces of paper. Then practice

talking from the notes until you can talk without reading the notes and without many (91) -----. At this point, you should time yourself to make sure your talk is not too long or (92) -----. If necessary, adjust your talk so that it takes the right amount of time. Finally, practice your talk with a friend or record it so you can listen to it.

88-	1) because you ur	nderstood	2) and that you und	derstood	
	3) or you should understand		4) which you should understand		
89-	1) renewable	2) voluntary	3) distinguished	4) comfortable	
90-	1) decide that	2) had decided	3) are deciding	4) have decided	
91-	1) definitions	2) reasons	3) pauses	4) tips	
92-	1) too short	2) as short	3) shorter than	4) the shortest	

Part C. Reading Comprehension

Directions: In this part of the test, you will read two passages. Each passage is followed by four questions. Answer the questions by choosing the best choice (1), (2), (3), or (4). Then mark your answer sheet.

PASSAGE 1:

I am a big fan of trying to save the environment, and this month is the WWF (World Wide Fund for Nature) annual Earth Hour. Earth Hour is an event where you turn off all non-essential lights and power between 8-9 pm; things like your TV, computer and console. However, you do not just sit at home in the dark for an hour. Instead, people gather in groups and have fun without using power. Things like dancing, fireworks and musical performances are popular and it is very fun to take part.

Many celebrities also take part in Earth Hour and this year is very important as it is the tenth year of the project. Earth Hour is not just about saving energy; people involved in Earth Hour have also planted a forest in Uganda, built solar panels in India and passed a law to protect the sea in Argentina.

I have taken part in Earth Hour every year for the last five years and I have been part of lots of activities at school and at university. Last year, for example, my university had an outdoor cycle cinema. At the cycle cinema, the only way to keep watching the film is to keep pedaling your bike, if everyone stops, then the screen turns off! Luckily, there were many of us to help keep the movie going and we took turns. Although it was very cold outside at night, we had hot chocolate and blankets for the people who were not cycling. Everyone who was there had a lot of fun.

93- What is the author's main purpose in the passage?

- 1) To introduce a particular event
- 2) To compare some fun activities
- 3) To trace the origin of Earth Hour
- 4) To describe some ways of saving energy

94- According to the passage, people who take part in Earth Hour ------

- 1) are especially interested in protecting nature in Uganda, India and Argentina
- 2) must not stay away from home between 8 and 9 p.m.
- 3) use less electricity for a certain period of time
- 4) turn off all lights for one hour

95- It is suggested in the passage that at the cycle cinema ------

- 1) the screen turned off a few times
- 2) not everyone knew how to ride a bike
- 3) the author had to pedal his/her bike nonstop
- 4) cold did not make anyone feel uncomfortable

96- Which of the following best describes the author's attitude towards Earth Hour?

- 1) Annoyed
- 2) Uncertain
- 3) Surprised
- 4) Amused

PASSAGE 2:

How many planets are there in our galaxy? That is a tricky question to answer. Are there other planets that support life? That is exactly what the Kepler mission hopes to discover. NASA launched the Kepler space telescope, designed to find habitable planets, in 2009. So far it has discovered five new Earth-sized planets beyond our solar system. These planets are hotter than the Earth – much too hot for life as we know it. The Kepler team predict that they will need at least three years (and possibly longer) to find an Earth-like planet.

The simplest requirement for a planet to have life (carbon-based life like on Earth) is for there to be liquid water (not frozen or gas) so the distance from the planet's sun and therefore temperature are important. There also needs to be the correct amount of air. If a planet is as small as Mars (half the size of Earth) its weak gravity means that it cannot hold on to air molecules. If a planet is Neptune sized (four times bigger than Earth) it has very strong gravity and too much air. So size matters too.

The cost of the mission is approximately six hundred million dollars. It is scheduled to observe until 2013 but this could be extended. Will we be sad if we discover we are alone in our galaxy or happy if we find that we share it with other life forms?

97- What does the passage mainly discuss?

- 1) Features of five new Earth-sized planets 2) An endeavor to find Earth-like planets
- 3) Our solar system and its planets
- 4) Making a space telescope

98- The passage suggests that the Kepler mission ------

- 1) was inspired by another space mission
- 2) was not finished immediately after it started
- 3) did not seem to be as successful as other space missions
- 4) found planets with the same temperature as that of the Earth

99- Which of the following best describes the function of the underlined sentence in paragraph 2?

- 1) It describes a situation where the condition mentioned in the previous sentence cannot be met
- 2) It provides the definition of a word mentioned in the previous sentence.
- 3) It provides a solution to a problem described in the previous sentence.
- 4) It draws a conclusion from the previous sentence.

100- There is enough information in the passage to answer which of the following questions?

- 1) How many planets are there in our galaxy?
- 2) How can Nasa reduce the cost of the Kepler mission?
- 3) What characteristics does a planet need to have in order to be able to support life?
- 4) Will we be sad if we discover we are alone in our galaxy or happy if we find that we share it with other life forms?

گزینہ صمیع	شماره سوال مربوط	گزینہ صمیع	ز ع ان انظیی شماره سوال مربوطه
1	سوال شماره ۲۹	,,	سوال شماره ۲۷
١	سوال شماره ۲۴	٣	سوال شماره ۲۷
*	سوال شماره ع ٩	*	سوال شماره ۸۷
٤	سوال شماره ۵ ۹	٤	سوال شماره ۲۹
٤	سوال شماره ۲۹	۲	سوال شماره ۸۰
۲	سوال شماره ۲	1	سوال شماره ۱۸
۲	سوال شماره ۸	۲	سوال شماره ۲۸
1	سوال شماره ۹۹	•	سوال شماره ۲۸
*	سوال شماره ٥٥ ا	1	سوال شماره ٤٨
	سوال شماره	*	سوال شماره ه۸
	سوال شماره	٤	سوال شماره ٢٨
	سوال شماره	4	سوال شماره ۲۸
	سوال شماره	Y	سوال شماره ۸۸
	سوال شماره	٤	سوال شماره ۱۹۸
	سوال شماره	٤	سوال شماره ۹۰
	سوال شماره	*	سوال شماره ۲۱